
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Department of General Services to report to the Information, Technology and 
General Services Committee on the feasibility of having fifty percent of the City’s fleet 
consist of full electric vehicles.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


